
Dear Chair Guzzone and members of the Committee,  

My name is Virginia Wanko and I am the owner of G Wanko Coaching, LLC. Thank you
for the opportunity to offer my support for SB403, Corporations and Associations –
Annual Reports – Fees for Electronic Filings. 

This bill will eliminate the filing fee for businesses that submit their annual report
electronically and it will help tremendously, especially in these times, to eliminate this
fee. Should this bill pass, it will bring a bit of relief to myself as a business owner and for
that, I would be very grateful. I am an independent contractor and am trying not to raise
my rates for my clients since everything else seems to be going up in all sectors of the
economy.  

If passed, SB403 will make Maryland one of the most competitive for being small
business friendly.  I respectfully request your support of SB403. Thank you for your
consideration.  

February 4, 2021

The Honorable Guy Guzzone
Senate Budget & Taxation Committee
Miller Senate Office Building 
11 Bladen Street
Annapolis, Maryland 21401

RE: Support letter for Senate Bill 403

Sincerely,

Virginia Wanko 
Virginia (Ginger) Wanko

Owner, G Wanko Coaching
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